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March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are well aware the Easter break is fast approaching and then GCSE exams will 
begin in the latter half of Term 5. In a bid to give as much support as we can to Year 11 
we will be running a series of targeted intervention sessions in the second week of the 
Easter holidays. 

Subject teachers will contact Parents/Carers of those who have been selected for the 
sessions with which days and subjects to attend (and also inform the students). All 
revision sessions will take place at the Arundel site with morning sessions from 9:30 – 
11:30am and afternoon sessions 12 – 2pm. There is no provision for the students from 
11.30 till 12pm, therefore students will need to be off site and then return if they have 2 
sessions in one day. Students will need to ensure that they arrive promptly as the teacher 
will meet them at the student reception and then dismiss them from there at the end of 
the session (the reception will not be manned through the day). 

In assembly on Tuesday I will remind all students again of the importance of independent 
study over the Easter period, balanced with time focused on their physical and mental 
health and wellbeing. Tutor time continues to be focused on study skills and the study 
skills booklet can be found at https://seafordhead.org/parents/letters/ to support study over 
Easter. 

I hope you have a lovely Easter holiday and thank you again for your continued support, 

 

Mr Miller  

Head of Year 11 
 


